

## HAWAII LABORERS-EMPLOYERS COOPERATION AND EDUCATION TRUST

650 Iwilei Road, Suite 285 • Honolulu, Hawaii 96817 • (808) 84LECET (845-3238) • Fax: (808) 845-8300

Mr. Scott K. Sato Office of the County Clerk Council Services Division 4396 Rice Street, Suite 209 Lihue, Kauai HI 96766

RECEIVED

19 JAN -4 P3:55

January 2, 2019

OFFICE OF THE COUNTY CLERK COUNTY OF KAUA'I

Dear Mr. Sato:

I am writing to request that Mr. Peter Lee and I be removed as Registered Lobbyists for the County of Kauai. Please note that Mr. Lee is no longer employed with Hawaii LECET. 2018 Contribution and Expenditure Reports for Mr. Lee and myself, will be emailed to your office shortly. I will also be submitting a 2019 Contribution and Expenditure Report.

Should you have any questions regarding this, please feel free to contact me via email at <a href="mailto:ikimura@hawaiilecet.org">ikimura@hawaiilecet.org</a> or by phone at (808) 845-3238 ext. 1.

Sincerely,

Joy Kimura

Government Relations and Compliance

Hawaii LECET

cc: Brian Lee, Director, Hawaii LECET